1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - July 26, 2018

By Taraval Station July 26, 2018 | 3:14 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

On July 17, 2018, officers responded to a collision involving a vehicle versus pedestrian at Sloat and 36th Ave. The vehicle was traveling eastbound on Sloat Blvd when it struck a pedestrian crossing south- bound. Despite the efforts of responding officers and the San Francisco Fire Department Medics, the victim succumbed to his injuries at ZSFGH. The investigation is ongoing and is assigned to our Traffic Collision Investigation Unit (TCIU). This collision while tragic, should be a reminder for everyone to everyone to obey all traffic laws. Don't drive faster than the posted speed limit, or drive faster than you can react. As a pedestrian, make eye contact with motorists when crossing in front of, or behind a vehicle. Taraval officers are out in force everyday conducting traffic enforcement at specific locations and other locations in the district to help prevent collisions from occurring.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

San Francisco Police Department Releases Video to Raise Awareness About Blessing Scams 25-016

January 30, 2025 | 9:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements

News Release

SVU Sgt. Michael Horan Recognized for Identifying a High-Profile Murder Suspect 25-015

January 30, 2025 | 8:49 PM
Events
Featured
Officer of the Month
Crime News & Tips
Announcements
News Release

SFPD Officers Awarded for Tracking Down Stolen Vehicle, Arresting Violent Suspect 25-014

January 30, 2025 | 10:45 AM
Featured
Officer of the Month
Crime News & Tips
Announcements
News Release

SFPD Investigates Underground Gambling Operations in the Tenderloin 25-013

January 29, 2025 | 5:00 PM

Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release